
Thursday, December 21st is Early Release for 

McGuffey School.  Students will be released two 

hours early, beginning at 1:15pm.  There will be 

no WCS Preschool this day.  This is the last day 

of the second Grading Period and the last day of 

school before Winter Break.  Classes resume on 

Tuesday, January 2nd. 

 

Enjoy winter break and have a 

very happy holiday season! 


